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The contributions received from Working Families of King County PAC  were not 

earmarked contributions within the meaning of RCW 42.17A.270. Ultimately the 

committee retained and used any contributions it received as it saw fit. It was not 

influenced or directed by any of its donors.  Truth For Washington received no 

contributions from Marlyn Jensen. 
 

Earmarked contributions are defined in WAC 390-16-240 (1), which reads: Earmarked 

contributions, as that term is used in RCW 42.17A.270 and 42.17A.460, means any 

contribution given to an intermediary or conduit, either a political committee, candidate 

or third party, with a designation, instruction, or encumbrance, whether direct or indirect, 

express or implied, oral or written, which is intended to result in or which does result in 

all or any part of the contribution being made to or for the promotion of a certain 

candidate, state official, or ballot proposition.  

 

The Truth For Washington PAC project being specifically identified by Mr. Joe Yates 

was a TV ad that criticized Michelle Caldier and did not promote any candidate.  

 

All but one of the exhibits provided by Mr. Joe Yates had absolutely nothing to do with 

Truth for Washington PAC. 
 

I certify (or declare) under penalty of perjury under the laws of the State of Washington 

that information provided with this response is true and correct to the best of my 

knowledge and belief. 

 

Orin R. Wells 

Treasurer for Truth For Washington  PAC 

 


